
  David Daesung Moon  Member 

1508, 43 Yeouiseo-ro, Yeongdeungpo-gu, Seoul 07239, Republic of Korea 
Tel. +82 2 786 7609  Fax. +82 2 786 7610  Email: moon.daesung@gmail.com 

     Seoul, 26 January 2016 
 
RE: Athletes Recommendation Request 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I hope this email finds you with good health and spirit.  It is with great pleasure for me to announce 
the new recruitment of students for the second year of iSR Academy, commenced from 12th 
September 2016.  
 
With the support of ANOC, the iSR Academy launched for the purpose of help athletes to have better 
future.  During the past months, the program and students have gathered attentions from the 
international sports and it is successfully moving towards the last stage.  There is no doubt that your 
encouragement and contribution has been of essential value.   
 
As it opens great opportunities for top elite athletes in the world again, I would like to ask for your 
help to recommend athletes from your home or any other athletes you want to help with to join our 
iSR Academy.  
 
Please find the iSR Academy (2016-2017) introduction in the attachment for detailed information.  
It would be great if you could send me the personal detail (name, sports, contact number, email) of 
the recommended person either to me or our academy mail (academy@i-sr.org), we will proceed 
with the candidature by contacting the person. 
 
I would appreciate your interest and engagement in the Academy and deeply hope many athletes 
around us will seize the opportunity to grow and build their vision for the future. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Daesung Moon 
Member of the International Olympic Committee 
Member of the National Assembly of the Republic of Korea 
President of the International Sports Relations Foundation 


